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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   8/3/2013 

Start time:   11:38 AM, at the Wallkill Field 

Present:   18 members and 3 guests 

 

 

 A thank you goes out to Rick Rizza for taking care of the food and cooking for today’s 

lunch.  His homemade “moose” chili was excellent. 

 Warren Batson is working on a “Chair” person list for the various activities coming up 

with the Rhinebeck Jamboree.  He will send out the list in an e-mail when complete.  

Members should contact the activity chairs for helping out. 

 Don Serafin will be handling the t-shirts this year at the Jamboree.  He will be 

gathering a list of shirt sizes required by members. 

 The work party for cutting the grass and field preparation at the Aerodrome will be on 

Wednesday, September 4.  Tools needed will be rakes, weed whackers, small mowers 

for the bleacher areas.  The rain date will be the next day.  An e-mail will be sent out 

as a reminder. 

 Warren mentioned that there is significant progress being made up at the Aerodrome 

and with a number of the aircraft, including the Albatros.  A lot of volunteer work is 

going on, and things are shaping up nicely. 

 Flavio Ambrosini mentioned that the club website forum is almost ready for the 

members to use.  The board members have been testing the forum out for the past 

several weeks, and all looks good.  The member roster will be loaded, and an e-mail 

will be sent out containing a user name and password to be used when logging in. 

 A reminder for club members to submit a self photo to be used on the club’s 

“Member” web page.  Send photos to Flavio, or see him to have your picture taken. 

 A reminder to the membership to lock the Wallkill field gate when leaving, unless the 

farmer is working on the field.  Also remember that the field is a “carry in, carry out” 

field.  Pleased pickup your garbage, and keep the field clean. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   11:57 AM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


